
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

310 NORWICH NEW LONDON TURNPIKE 
     UNCASVILLE, CONNECTICUT 06382 
PHONE (860) 848-8549 - FAX (860) 848-2354 

 
 AGENDA 
7:00 P.M. 

June 17, 2010 
LOCATION:  MONTVILLE TOWN HALL, Council Chambers 

 
1. Call to order: 
2. Roll call: 
3. Minutes 

a. Approve minutes of  May 20, 2010 meeting 
4. Public Hearings: 
5. Show Cause Hearings:  

a. David Nott: Remediation for the depositing material and excavation within a regulated area for 
the construction of footing drains on the property located at 31 Cottonwood Lane, Uncasville, Ct. 
As shown on Assessor’s Map 30 Lot 66. 

6. Remarks from the public relating to items on the agenda: 
7. Old Business: 

a. The Past, LLC: An application for the construction of retail/museum buildings of the property 
located on the southwesterly side of Route 85, Oakdale, Ct. As shown on Assessor’s Map 5 Lot 
35. 

8. New Business: 
a. Christian F.M. Case: An application for subdivision review with no regulated activities on the 

property located at 41 Cook Road, Uncasville, Ct. As shown on Assessor’s Map 99 Lot 11.  
b. Sophie Dvorak: An application for removal of a beaver dam on the property located at 98 

Williams Rd, Oakdale, Ct. As shown on Assessor’s Map 44 Lot 14. 
c. Conrad Marker: An application for work within a regulated area in conjunction with the 

construction of a retaining wall and driveway regrading on the property located at 274 Route 
163, Uncasville, Ct. As shown on Assessor’s Map 82 Lot75. 

9. Commissioner’ Comments: 
10. Correspondence: 

a. DEP: Application for Kyle Champagne for a dock at 23 Massapeag Point Road, Uncasville,Ct. 
As shown on Assessor’s Map 34 Lot 66. 

11. Other Business: 
a. B&W Paving: Failure to complete remediation by June 1, 2010 on the property located at 305 

Butlertown Rd, Oakdale, Ct. As shown on Assessor’s Map 5 Lot 27-15. 
 

NOTE:  NO NEW BUSINESS WILL BE DISCUSSED AFTER 11:00 P.M. AND ALL COMMISSION 
BUSINESS WILL CEASE AT 11:30 P.M.  ANY UNFINISHED BUSINESS WILL BE CONTINUED TO 
THE NEXT MEETING.  


